
 

Classification: Public 

Operational Advice Notice 

VCF Project – Fibre Cable 

Installation Block and Stand 

Closures 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

1. Introduction 

 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give all airside users notice of partial 

block and stand closures to facilitate the installation of fibre cable installation for the VCF 

project.  

 

The works are between 20th May 2024 – 06th June 2024, 22:30 – 04:30 local (weekdays 

only). The below Drawings detail the required block closures to enable the fibre installation. 

Block closures will be agreed with the Airfield Duty Manager during the Nightly works 

meeting at 21:00. 
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Classification: Public 

The below drawing details the block closures required on the following dates: 20th, 21st, 23rd, 

24th, 28th, 29th, 31st May, 03rd June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Classification: Public 

The below drawing details the block closures required on the following dates: 22nd, 27th,  30th 

May, 04th June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Classification: Public 

The below drawing details the block & stand closures required on the following dates: 05th, 06th 

June. 

 

These works are due to be completed on 06th June 2024 at 04:30. 

 

2. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to Glenn Lindup 

glenn.lindup@heathrow.com. 
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